
    The Lord’s Day ~ Aug 14, 2011 
  9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Irene Younker, Krista Johnson 

      Maria Mooney 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am          Family Bible Hour 

Speaker:  Robbie MacGregor  

  Nursery:  Gloria MacDougall, Dixie Boisvert 

        1’s & 2’s: Carolyn MacFadyen, Matt Craswell 

6:30 pm           Speaker: Bob MacGregor 

  Nursery:  Emma Clement, Hannah Canfield 

                                  This Week:  Aug 15-21 
Tuesday 9:15 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

    Nursery:  Emma Clement 

Sunday  9:15 am The Lord’s Supper 
          Nursery:  Kim Donnelly, Andrea Frew 

       Matt Craswell 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour  

  Speaker:  Arthur Taylor 

  Nursery: Joy Crozier, Gayle MacDonald 

  1’s&2’s:  Donna Moore, Beryl Egan 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  John McKim 

                        Nursery: Dianne MacLeod, Kirk Brown 

Cleaning Schedule   
Aug 14-20 :  Ron & Gloria MacDougall, Barry & Dianne MacLeod 

Aug 21-27 :  Gerry & Sharon MacLeod, Tammy Hogg, Elaine Baglole 

Aug 28-Sept 03:  Grant & Shelley Canfield, Ben, Hannah & Josiah 

Sept 04-10 :  Don & Joy Crozier, John & Kim Donnelly 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Aug 14  AM: John DeVries  PM: Jacques Boisvert 

Aug 21  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Don Crozier 

Aug 28  AM: Bill Lewis   PM: Henk Bondt 

Sept 04  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: Matt Craswell 
Door Watch 
Aug 14  AM: Myles Younker  PM: Franklin MacDonald 
Aug 21  AM: Trent Good   PM: Norman Machon 
Aug 28  AM: Lyle Bigney  PM: Alan Craswell 
Sept 04  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Wayne Shaw 
 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

Messages are now available on our web site.  You can enjoy listening to them 

again, download and save them, or share with family and friends! 



Prayer   
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Tildy Good, Doris MacGregor, Kaye Lewis 

Those Who Are Sick:   Dave Simms, Elaine Baglole, Bert Kelly, Pearl McLellan,  
  Eva Ellis, Barry MacLeod, Mark Arsenault (Earl’s brother) 

Our Assembly:         The Elders       Sunday School        Youth Group     AWANA 

           Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor         Cliff & Norlene Campbell    Marj Robbins 

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent    Dave & Anne Spearing   Robbie & Jackie MacGregor            

Harold & Barb MacDougall    Noel  & Dwana Bondt       Mark & Kim DeJager   

          MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager               Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall                     Jesse Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich            John & Dorothy McKim     

       Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears      Bert Kelly    Betty MacDonald      Sadie Wagner    
 
Thank You 

If you brought clothing, etc. to the Ladies Missionary Group we appreciate your 

kindness.  Our closets are full to capacity at this time – no room for more.  We  

will keep you informed of the needs in Zambia when we meet again, Lord willing, 

in the fall.  The Lord loves a cheerful giver! 

 
"Looking for a rewarding and challenging way to get involved with children and point  

them to Christ? Why not prayerfully consider helping out at AWANA this year. There  

are a number of ways you can get involved but our primary need is for leaders and  

speakers. If you would like more information about AWANA or are interested in helping  

out, please see David Boisvert. Any AWANA leaders/directors planning on returning to  

AWANA this year are also asked to let David know as soon as possible." 

 
Everyone is invited to celebrate Brian Taylor's 60th birthday on Friday, August 26 from 

7pm to 9pm for a hymn sing (rain or shine) at Whispering Pines RV Estate in Grand 

Tracadie.  Please bring your own lawn chair.  A map is posted on the bulletin board. 
 
There is a Ladies Conference scheduled to be held in Summerside on September 10. 
If you wish to attend you can register with Maria Wells.  Details are posted on the  
bulletin board in the foyer. 
 
Our Chapel Insurance policy requires that any person 18 years or older working with any  

of our youth, i.e Nursery, AWANA, S'School, Young Peoples, are required to have a police  

check completed. The business meeting requires police checks to be completed every three  

years. i.e if your last check was in 2007 then a new check will be required in 2011. Please  

see list posted in the AWANA office to see if you are due for an updated check. 

 
Once again we are beginning the process of updating the Chapel Directory.  If you wish to 
have information changed, added or deleted, please do so on the sheets provided on the  
bulletin board in the foyer. 



 


